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To:  Schools Division Superintendents ) SDO Pangasinan II,
SDO Vigan City,SDO La Union, SDO Dagupan City, SDO San Fernando City,
and SDO Candon City
All Others Concerned

ADVISORY ON THE RESCHEDULING OF THE ORIENTATION ON THE
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE NATIONAL MATHEMATICS PROGRAM VIS-A-VIS
KHAN ACADEMY HANDS-ON ORIENTATION WORKSHOP

1. With reference to Memorandum CLMD-2024-1542, this Office issues an
Advisory on the Rescheduling of the Orientation on the Implementation of the
National Mathematics Program vis-a-vis Khan Academy Hands-On Orientation
Workshop (Session 2: Getting Ready with Khan Academy for Batch 2 Schools) at the
National Educators Academy of the Philippines-R1 (NEAP-R1) from December 14,

2024 to January 4, 2025.
2 All provisions in the Memorandum CLMD-2024-1542 is still in effect.

For information and guidance.

TO: School Heads of ISNHS, BMSW and VNHSE TOLEN.TINO G. AQUINO
Director IV /4\/

Please inform the identified participants on the rescheduling of

the above-mentioned activity.

For information and guidance.
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